
 
INDEPENDENT PRICING AND REGULATORY TRIBUNAL  
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2003 / 2004 Operational Audit of  
HUNTER WATER CORPORATION (ref: 04/175) 

 
Invitation for Submissions  

 
The Tribunal is required to assess Hunter Water Corporation’s performance as part of the annual 
audit of its Operating Licence. Copies of the Licence are available online at www.hunterwater.com.au, 
from Hunter Water Corporation Offices or by phoning 1300 657 657. 
 
Submissions are invited from interested parties on any matter relating to the Operating Licence 
including water quality, water service interruptions, sewerage surcharges, water pressure, customer 
service and environmental matters.  Submissions should be made in writing to the address below by 
Tuesday 31 August 2004. 
 
Information regarding the process for lodging submissions and the Tribunal’s privacy policy may be 
obtained from the Tribunal’s website (www.ipart.nsw.gov.au). 
 
Inquiries to Michael Sedwell on (02) 9290 8487 or to email michael_sedwell@ipart.nsw.gov.au 
 
James Cox Level 2 PO Box Q290 
Acting Chairman 44 Market Street QVB Post Office 
21 June 2004 SYDNEY  NSW  2000 NSW  1230 
 
To appear in the Sydney Morning Herald and the Newcastle Herald on Monday 21 June 2004. 
 
 
 


